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April 15, 1986

. .

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

'

Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

,

Atlanta, Georgia 30323 e

.

Subject: McGuire and Catawba
Emergency Response Facility Appraisal
50-369/85-29, 50-370/85-28,
50-413/85-39, 50-414/85-29

Dear Dr. Grace:

We are proceeding to address the items listed in the appendices to the
'

subject Inspection Reports, but find that we will need additional time to
put together a coordinated response for both of our stations. We have been
heavily involved in preparationo for drills at two of our sites this year,
therefore we have not been able to put our full attention to this task. We
have now completed the drills and will proceed to compile the requested
response and forward it to you by June 6, 1986.

'

Very truly yours.

-g

Hal B. Tucker
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